
From:  Steven Masia <SMASIA@ncc.nsw.gov.au> 

To: "'Suzie Jattan'" <Suzie.Jattan@planning.nsw.gov.au> 

Date:  10/09/2012 9:50 am 

Subject:  DA2012/0008 - 9 Watt Street, Newcastle 

 

Dear Suzie 

 

Please be advised that the applicant has withdrawn the subject development application DA2012/0008 on 8 

September 2012. Accordingly it will no longer need to be determined by the JRPP. 

 

Regards 

 

 

Steven Masia | Senior Development Officer (Planning) | The City of Newcastle 

City Administration Centre, 282 King Street | PO Box 489, Newcastle NSW 2300 

Phone +61 2 4974 2731 | Fax +61 2 4974 2701 | Email smasia@ncc.nsw.gov.au 

 

 

 

 

*********** Confidentiality and Disclaimer Statement ***************** 

The information in this e-mail and any attachments are confidential and may be subject to legal professional 

privilege. It is intended solely for the attention and use of the named addressee(s). If you are not the intended 

recipient, or person responsible for delivering this information to the intended recipient, please notify the sender 

immediately. Unless you are the intended recipient or his/her representative you are not authorised to, and must not 

read, copy, distribute, use or retain this message or any part of it. 

 

Opinions, conclusions and other information expressed in this message are not given or endorsed by The City of 

Newcastle unless otherwise indicated by an authorised officer independent of this message. 

 

The City of Newcastle has implemented anti-virus software, and whilst all care is taken, it is the recipient's 

responsibility to ensure that the message and any attachments are scanned for viruses prior to use. 

 

This footnote also confirms this e-mail message has been read electronically by an e-mail content breakdown 

system. 

 

The City of Newcastle  

Web: http://www.newcastle.nsw.gov.au 

E-mail: mail@ncc.nsw.gov.au 

 

 


